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3rd May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Enrichment Week 22nd-24th May 2023 
Warhammer 

 
Further to the notification via Parent Mail, I am delighted to confirm that your child has been selected to 
participate in the exciting Warhammer 3-day event.  
 
Your child has had an outstanding year and as the Warhammer Club Leader, I am extremely proud to say 
that they have achieved and represented the School at the highest level. 
  
I believe that hard work and dedication should be rewarded and am delighted that your child is able to join 
me on a well-deserved Enrichment trip, as a ‘thank you’ for their hard work over the past school year. 
  
As a school, we are committed to recognising student effort and achievement and we pride ourselves on 
rewarding students who, not only reach, but exceed their potential. The areas we have focused on include: 
  

 Outstanding and consistent ATL scores 

 A sense of achievement and sense of responsibility 

 Leadership skills 

 Positive role models within the club 

 Community cohesion 

 Attendance of extra school clubs and activities 
 
 
All students are to report to DT2 each morning at 8:20am for registration and daily briefing. 
 
The itinerary for this event is set out below: 
 
Monday:  Warhammer themed activities in School 

Please be informed this event will take place onsite, supervised by School staff. 
Normal break and lunchtime arrangements, as well as school buses, will remain in 
place. Arrival each morning must be prompt to allow activities to get underway. If 
your child would usually bring a packed lunch, buy from the canteen or receive free 
school meals, they should continue to do so as normal. The students will take part 
in various activities throughout the day, including a water balloon fight in the 
afternoon on the MUGA, therefore, please could you ensure that your child bring in 
a change of dry clothes and a towel. 

 
Tuesday:  Warhammer World, Nottingham  

If you wish, your child could bring extra money to purchase models from the Games 
workshop, in-store. Lunch is on-site at Bugmans Bar restaurant. Your child can 
purchase food or bring a packed lunch. I have put a menu list on the Warhammer 
Club classroom and have encouraged students to join this and update themselves 
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on what is happening. They will compete in a gaming tournament and all of the 
armies will be provided for them. Students will also have a tour of the Warhammer 
Exhibition Centre. 
 
Students will be expected to register at School in DT2 at 8.20am and we anticipate 
returning to The Buckingham School for collection by parents at approximately 
5.00pm. 

 
Wednesday:   Xscape Centre, Milton Keynes  

Students will take part in Gravity Bounce Park, then we will watch a 4DX movie in 
Cineworld. Students will each need a possible change of clothes/towel, as they can 
get quite sweaty after the Gravity Bounce Park. 

  
Lunch is paid for at McDonalds Students can bring additional money, if they wish to 
play the other games on the arcade or purchase any additional snacks or popcorn 
in Cineworld, students will be provided with a popcorn snack box for the movie. 
 
Students will be expected to register at School in DT2 at 8.20am and we anticipate 
returning to The Buckingham School for collection by parents at approximately 
5.30pm.   

 
Students should wear comfortable clothing appropriate for the activities and whilst students will be allowed 
to be in non-uniform, the usual rules with regards to behaviour will be upheld.  
 
You will shortly receive a Trip / Medical Consent Form via email from a company called Evolve; please 
ensure this is completed and submitted by Friday 12th May 2023. Your child will not be able to take part in 
the offsite activities if we have not received this consent form. 
 
As a reminder, payment for this event is now due, via Parent Mail. Please can I ask this is paid no later 
than Friday 5th May, to ensure we can be fully prepared for the event.  
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
       
 
Mr M McElroy 
Warhammer Event Leader 
mmcelroy@buckinghamschool.org 
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